Middle Chare Medical Group 
Patient Participation Report 2015

We have had a patient participation group for a number of years and the first meeting was actually in August 2001. We now have a list of over 200 patients comprising of young mothers, carers, employed and retired male and female patients with a variety of age groups covered. We have contacted these by email, within the last year. We still struggle to have contact with young people and also from patients that are not White British but will continue to try and obtain their involvement. The current group all patients currently registered at one of the 4 surgeries’ we operate from.
	Age
	<16
	17-24
	25-34
	35-44
	45-54
	55-64
	65-74
	75 +

	Male
	17
	10
	11
	12
	16
	15
	11
	8

	Female
	0
	2
	5
	18
	23
	27
	20
	5


Age group of patients participation group members as a percentage 

Every year we try and obtain areas of concern from patients and ask for suggestions based on a number of key areas. Last year following patient’s comments we looked at the following areas:
	Required Action
	Action

	Alter the current 0844 telephone number to a geographical 0191 number
	We successfully changed to our new number 0191 5947654 and opened up the opportunity to book appointments across all our 4 sites as well as booking appointments on line

	Information regarding the appointment system and how to contact the surgeries is still an issue
	The practice has focused on contacting patients who access other NHS services (i.e. Accident and emergency) within our normal opening hours to remind them of our services. We have also extended the opening hours at middle chare surgery to cover the hours from 0800 – 2000 Monday to Thursday.


This year what are our plans?

We realise we still have a lot to do to streamline the systems and will continue to work on this. However we want to look at what else patients would like us to concentrate on. We have been collecting comments from patients for the last 3 months through the kiosks located in each surgery waiting room. 

Appointments are always high on people’s agenda to review and we will try and simplify our system over the next few months. We also have received comments regarding customer care and how our staff deal with patients. We therefore are going to take four areas further forward from April 2015. 


1. Review how patients can book appointments

2. Provide further training to all reception staff on customer care

3. Provide more information on opening times, and services we offer to help patients access the most appropriate care.

4. We would also like to re-formalise our patient participation group, so we set dates throughout the year to meet and discuss our development with you.



